Friday 14th February 2020
Dear Parents, 

On Monday 9th March until Thursday 12th March we will be welcoming a Scholastic ‘Travelling Books’ Book Fair.

The Book Fair will be open Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 3.20pm until 3.50pm only. It will offer you an opportunity to buy an unbeatable range of the latest and best children's books. 

The Book Fair will be held in the small tuck hall in The Red Kite Building. To access the Book Fair, walk up the drive towards The Red Kite Building and the entrance to the small hall will be clearly marked. 

You can pre-purchase ‘Extra Value Book Fair Gift Vouchers’, which will give you an extra 20% for free when you buy online: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers . Once a pre-purchase has been made, you will receive the voucher in an email which can be printed and given to your child.
We can earn free books for every book sold at the Book Fair so this is a great opportunity for our school.

Miss Beasley

